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Ref: LG24-0086 

15 May 2024 

 
 
Sent via email to  

Dear , 
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION 
 
Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). 
On 16 April 2024 you requested information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).  
 

• All QLDC employment costs incl. but not limited to training, reimbursements, vehicle, travel 
allowance etc. 

 
QLDC response 

Please see the below detailed information for your request.  
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We trust the above information satisfactorily answers the relevant components of your request. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 

 
   

 
Official Information Advisor 
 
 




